
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

June 2012 

Hot Lunch Program 

The Hot Lunch program will continue until Friday, June 15th. We will 

continue with milk until the last day. We would like to take 

this opportunity to thank the parents who volunteered and 

the Home & School for offering this program for our stu-

dents. 

 

Grade 1/2 Field Trip 

The Grade 1/2 class will be going on a field trip to 

Caton’s Island on Monday, June 18. 

They will also be going to the Superstore on Monday, 

June 11. The bus will leave at 9:15 p.m. and return 

at approximately 1:00 p.m. both days. 

 

Grade 3\4 Field Trip 

On June 7 the  Grade 3/4 & Grade 5 classes will be going 

to Fredericton to visit the legislature and the NB Sports 

Hall of Fame. They will leave at 9:15 and return by 4:15 pm. 

 

Grade 5 Field Trip 

The Grade 5 class will be going to the Aquatic Centre  on 

Tuesday, June 19.  They must bring a towel & bathing 

suit. They will return approximately 12:30 p.m. to the 

school for lunch.  Students will not need a lunch that day. 

 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 As the year comes to an end, (which is so hard to believe) we want to thank 

our many partners who make our school a success: 

 

PSSC Members for giving of your time for evening meetings and input into school 

procedures and improvement. 

 

Home & School for all of the time and effort put into hot lunch 

activities and special events. 

 

Grade 5 Class who made toast every Tuesday and Thursday for all 

students. 

 

Hockey—Thank you to our coach Mr. Ring and to Tim Tippett for dedicat-

ing their time and for promoting good sportsmanship all year. 

 

The Rink Committee—Thank you to all the volunteers who helped keep 

ice in our outdoor rink this winter. We had a great year! 

 

Parents/ Guardians—Thank you for supporting us in so many 

ways throughout the year, and remembering that we are all working 

together toward a common goal which is providing the best education 

for all children. 

 

Wellness Committee—Thank you for organizing our Wellness Fair. It was a great 

success. 

 

Library 

Thanks to Kelsey & Hannah Machum for preparing our library for our 

new cataloguing system. 

 

 

 

 



Volunteer Tea 

 The staff of Brown’s Flat School will hold a tea for all volunteers on Tues-

day, June 12 at 3:00 p.m. If you have volunteered this school year, we 

look forward to seeing you there. Without the support from our vol-

unteers our school would not be the success it is. Thank you. 

 

Lost & Found 

 Our Lost & Found is overflowing from winter leftovers. Please 

take the opportunity in the next week or two to look through to see 

if any of the articles belong to your child. We will be packing up any 

remaining articles and donating to charity at the end of the school 

year. 

 

Permission Slips 

 Our June calendar is filled with year end trips and events. Please watch 

for permission slips that will be coming home with your child. It is im-

portant to complete these forms and send back to the school as soon 

as possible. 

 

Jump Rope For Heart 

 We will be doing our Jump in support of “Jump Rope for Heart” 

on Friday, June 15 from 10:45—11:45. Thanks to all who supported 

this worthy cause. 

 

Track & Field 

 The Track & Field event will take place on Tuesday, June 5th 

from 12:30—4:30 at UNBSJ Canada Games Stadium.  Mr. Ring, Ms. 

Barry & Mrs. Garnett will be supervising this event. Rain date June 6. 

 

Oak Point Fun Day 

 Grades K-5 will be going to Oak Point Kiwanis park for the day on 

Wednesday, June 20. We will be leaving the school at 9:00 and return-

ing at 1:30. A permission slip will be coming home with more information. 

All students will require a lunch and snacks as well as plenty of liquids to 

drink. Please dress for the weather and wear sunscreen. 

Year End Closing 

 Our School closing will be Friday, June 22nd at 10:00 a.m. Every-

one is welcome to attend! School will close at Noon. 



Circus 

We have been given 10 free children tickets for “Cirque 

Mondo” on June 10th at Harbour Station. We will give them 

out on a first call basis. If you are interested please call 

the school at 468-6000. 

 

Retirement Tea 

Brown’s Flat School invites you to a Retire-

ment Tea honouring Mrs. Jo-Anne Martin and 

Mrs. Anne Byers on Saturday, June 2 from 1—

3:00 p.m. at Brown’s Flat School. Everyone is 

welcome however we ask that students be ac-

companied by parents or guardians. 

 

Book Exchange 

Our annual book exchange will be on Thursday, June 14th at 12:45. 

Children will choose books to read over the summer. Please send in 

books your child no longer uses. 

 

Spring Planter 

The winner of the Home & School “Spring Planter” was Donald Pater-

son. 

 

Family Picnic 

On Thursday, June 21 we have a family picnic. Parents/Guardians are 

asked to bring a plate of sandwiches or sweets to be shared with eve-

ryone. Food is placed on tables in the hallway and parents/guardians 

walk through with their child’s class. 

 


